Wear Pink on Wednesday, April 11th
WEAR PINK

STOP BULLYING

No one should have to experience the negativity created by
discrimination. The Day of Pink is more than just a symbol of a shared
belief in celebrating diversity - it’s also a commitment to being open
minded, accepting differences and learning to respect each other.

Our Country has come together to support those affected by the lives
lost in this tragedy. 15 perished in a horrific accident in Saskatchewan
over the weekend. As a school, we understand and empathize with the
people deeply affected by this. As a small measure of solidarity and
support, we are inviting all members of our school community, students



and staff, to show their support for those affected by this tragedy by
wearing a sports jersey on April 12.



